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October 2017 Newsletter 
 

The Dance Company 
915 Barrington Pkwy, Suite B, Marion, IA 52302 

www.dancecompanymarion.com 

mariondanceco@yahoo.com  

T: 319-377-2086 

 

 IMPORTANT REMINDER! 

Your dancer needs to have a leotard and tights for class. Hair needs 

to be up and away from face. Appropriate attire is equivalent to 

having your trombone when you are a trombone player in the band. 

Dancing is easier with the right equipment! 

 

Halloween Parties 

We will be having our Halloween parties the week of October 23rd. 

Your child can bring in treats if they want to, but they are not required 

to. If you choose to bring treats, please make sure you bring enough for 

everyone. Please stay away from anything with peanuts.   Our policy is 

to let each student have one piece of candy during class and take the 

rest home.  If you do not want your student to participate, please let us 

know ahead of time.  Students can wear their Halloween costume 

during classes! 

 

Costume Payment due 

The first payment for costumes is due the week of October 16th. 
This needs to be at least $30 per dance your child will be 
preforming in our annual recital. Preschool, Kindergarten, and 
Combo 1-3 will each preform 2 dances so 2 costumes will be 
purchased. If your dancer does Jazz also that would be a 3rd 

costume. 

The total cost for the costumes is $70 per dance. The final 
payment for costumes will be due the week of December 4th for 
$40 per dance. 

If you wish to make a payment before either of these dates, you 
are able to.  Just make sure you let the desk staff know what you 

want it applied to. 

 

Upcoming Events 

October 1- October 7 

October Tuition Due 

Week of October 16 

Costume down payment due 

$30 per dance 

Week of October 23 

Halloween parties 

Week of November 6 

Parent Viewing Week 
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Open Studio 

New!  We will have an Open Studio time on Friday, October 13th 
from 6-8pm.  This is a time for dancers to come in and work on 
their technique on their own.  Nikki will be there to help as well.  
The cost is $10 per dancer. 

 
 

Friday Night Yoga 

Also new! Friday, October 20th we will be holding a FREE restorative yoga class from 7-8pm.  Nikki is a 

YogaFit certified instructor and will teach this class.  This will be a great way to relieve your stress at the 

end of a busy week!  Please bring a yoga mat. 

 

Parents’ Night Out 

We will be holding another Parents’ Night Out on Friday, October 
27th from 6-10pm.  Pizza and drinks will be provided.  There will 
be games, a movie, crafts and DANCING!  $20 per child and $10 

per additional child.  Must be potty trained.  Please RSVP and 
register by October 25th. 

 
 

 


